MINUTES
POCATELLO DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
Executive Session held during regular meeting June 16, 2004

The Chair reminded members that this session was for discussion purposes only, to consider
purchase of real property not owned by a public agency. Members reviewed possibilities,
timelines, locations of parcels, and sought advice from legal counsel in regard to procedures.

At the conclusion of the session, the meeting was adjourned back to the regular meeting.
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